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April 23, 1946 

TO THE DIRECTORS: 

I believe that it is advisable that the Board of Directors 
have a Finance Committee, to counsel with the management 
on the many problems which lie ahead in connection with 
our financing programs. This, I believe, we should dis­
cuss at the next meeting of the Directors. 

In view of the wide experience of Mr. Walter McLucas in 
financial matters, I would suggest that he be appointed 
Che.irman of the Committee; that the Committee consist of 
three members and that the other two Committee members be 
recommended by Mr. Mclucas. 

This matter will be on the agenda of next meeting for 
~iscussion and decision. 

C.R. Smith 


